
 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

from ECPN Board Chairman Doug Sanders  

Wednesday, October 6 

 

Earlier this week I signed an NDA (Non-disclosure Agreement) that opens the door for talks and 
information exchanges with parties that are interested in the El Capitan property and its resources. Not 
sure how these conversations will unfold or what, if anything, will come of them but the message I want 
to convey in this Update is a simple one: We have multiple irons in the proverbial fire related to the future 
and profitability of El Capitan and it’s my intention to explore every option toward that goal.  

Doug 

 

 


